
825 NE Multnomah Street, Suite 2000 
Portland, Oregon 97232 

 

December 22, 2023 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
 
Public Utility Commission of Oregon 
Attn: Filing Center 
201 High Street SE, Suite 100 
Salem, OR 97301-3398 
 
Re: UE 399—Settlement Status Report 
  
Under section 18 of the Fourth Partial Stipulation approved by the Commission in Order No. 
23-047, Staff, PacifiCorp, the Oregon Citizens’ Utility Board, the Northwest & Intermountain 
Power Producers Coalition, Walmart, Inc, and Vitesse, LLC (the Stipulating Parties) agreed that 
PacifiCorp would hold a workshop before December 31, 2023, to discuss issues encountered 
during the implementation of the Accelerated Commitment Tariff (ACT) and potential 
modifications to help refine the program. The ACT has not been implemented due to the ongoing 
review process to ensure compliance with federal securities law. Once the ACT has been 
implemented, PacifiCorp will work to reschedule this workshop with the Stipulating Parties. 
PacifiCorp conferred with the Stipulating Parties about this letter, and no Stipulating Party 
objected to this approach. 
 
Please direct any informal correspondence and questions regarding this filing to Cathie Allen, 
Regulatory Affairs Manager, at (503) 813-5934. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Matthew McVee 
Vice President, Regulatory Policy and Operations 
 


